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[EXT] CREATE Proposal Notification

admin@createconsort.org <admin@createconsort.org>
Mon 8/15/2022 8:55 PM

To: Deja Trammell <dlt0032@auburn.edu>

CAUTION: Email Originated Outside of Auburn. 

August 15, 2022

Dear Deja Trammell,

We are pleased to inform you that your proposal “Evaluating a STEM-based Preschool” has been
accepted for presentation at the 30th Annual CREATE Conference in Asheville, North Carolina, on
October 10-11, 2022. Please forward this email to your co-presenter(s), if applicable.

The doctoral student poster session is an excellent way for early career researchers to present at
CREATE and receive feedback from consortium members. CREATE is the place where you can talk
directly to leading scholars. Often our Millman Award Recipients peruse the doctoral student poster
sessions offering feedback. 
 
During the doctoral student poster session, early career researchers have the opportunity to present
work, receive beneficial feedback, and be considered for the CREATE Achilles-Harper-Swenson
Emerging Researcher Award. The CREATE Achilles-Harper-Swenson Emerging Researcher Award
was created in 2013 by the CREATE Board of Directors to honor three educational researchers who
profoundly influenced the field. This award is given at our annual CREATE conference and includes a
monetary award.
Presenters and co-presenters please note:

For inclusion in the program, each presenter and co-presenter(s) must register for the conference
by September 9th 
The conference hotel is the Asheville Renaissance Hotel, 31 Woodfin Street, Asheville, NC
28801, and room(s) need to be reserved by September 19th. 

Click here for how to reserve a room.
Additional information is found on the CREATE website.

Information about Doctoral Student Poster Presentations:
Doctoral student poster presentations are a featured event at the CREATE Conference. The
session will be held on Monday, October 10, 2022, in the late afternoon and early evening.
Presenters stand with posters, discuss the work, and answer questions about the  research during
this time. 
These presentations are interactive rather than lecture style. CREATE board members, past
presidents, and other scholars usually mingle and visit each poster to discuss research with
presenters.
You need to print and bring your poster for the presentation. We will provide easels to display
the posters.

arrive early to set up
posters for CREATE are 3’ X 4’

Find more information on creating posters at NYU libraries https://goo.gl/whK6Cn.
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We look forward to hearing from you soon.  Feel free to contact the CREATE Board of Directors if
you have any questions about the 2022 CREATE conference.
 
Sincerely, 
CREATE Administration on behalf of the Board of Directors
 


